

ASESMEN KESIAPAN BELAJAR
CHAPTER NARRATIVE TEXT
KELAS 9

Name : _____.
Class/no. : _____/_____.

Read the texts below and choose the right answers.

Text 1 is for questions no. 1-3.

The Thirsty Crow

One hot day, a thirsty crow flew all over the fields looking for water. For a long time, he could not find any. He felt very weak, almost lost all hope. Suddenly, he saw a water jug below the tree. He flew straight down to see if there was any water inside. Yes, he could see some water inside the jug!

The crow tried to push his head into the jug. Sadly, he found that the neck of the jug was too narrow. Then he tried to push the jug to tilt for the water to flow out but the jug was too heavy.

The crow thought hard for a while. Then looking around it, he saw some pebbles. he suddenly had a good idea. he started picking up the pebbles one by one, dropping each into the jug. As more and more pebbles filled the jug, the water level kept rising. Soon it was high enough for the crow to drink. His plan had worked!

<http://www.moralstories.org/the-thirsty-crow/>

1. How did the crow feel?
 - A. Happy
 - B. thirsty
 - C. lonely
 - D. hungry
2. Why could not the crow enjoy the water?
 - A. Because he lost all hope.
 - B. Because he felt very weak.
 - C. Because the jug was broken.
 - D. Because the neck of the jug was too narrow.
3. How could the crow get the water finally?
 - A. By dropping pebbles into the jug.
 - B. By pushing his head into the jug.
 - C. By breaking the jug.
 - D. By lifting the jug.

This text is for questions no. 4 - 6.

the Bear and the Two Friends

Once two friends were walking through the forest. They knew that anything dangerous could happen to them at any time in the forest so they promised each other that they would remain united in any case of danger.

Suddenly, they saw a large bear approaching them. One of them at once climbed a nearby tree. But the other one did not know how to climb. So being led by his common sense, he lay down on the ground breathless, pretending to be a dead man.

The bear came near the man lying on the ground. It smelt in his ears, and slowly left the place. Bears did not touch dead creatures. Now the friend on the tree came down and asked his friend on the ground, "Friend, what did the bear tell you into your ears?" The other friend replied, "The bear advised me not to believe a false friend."

Moral: True Friend is the one who always supports and stands by you in any situation.

<http://www.moralstories.org/the-bear-and-the-two-friends/>

4. Who went to the forest? Two ...
 - A. girls
 - B. sisters
 - C. friends
 - D. brothers
5. What did they promise each other?
 - A. They would ignore in any case of danger.
 - B. They would run together in any case of danger.
 - C. They would remain united in any case of danger.
 - D. They would work together in any case of danger.
6. Who approached the two friends?
 - A. A big bear did.
 - B. A tiny bear did.
 - C. A thin bear did.
 - D. A small bear did.
 - E.

This text is for questions no. 7 - 10.

The Story of Goldilocks and the Three Bears

Once upon a time, there was a little girl named Goldilocks. She went for a walk in the forest. Pretty soon, she came upon a house. She knocked and, when no one answered, she walked right in.

At the table in the kitchen, there were three bowls of porridge. Goldilocks was hungry. The porridge from the first bowl was too hot. The porridge from the second bowl was too cold. The last bowl of porridge was the right. She was happy and she ate it all up.

After she'd eaten the three bears' breakfasts she was feeling a little tired. She saw three chairs. The first chair was too big. The second chair was too big, too. The last and smallest chair was the right. But just as she settled down into the chair to rest, it broke into pieces.

Goldilocks was very tired by this time, so she went upstairs to the bedroom. She lay down in the first bed, but it was too hard. The second bed was too soft. The third bed was just right. Goldilocks fell asleep.

As she was sleeping, the three bears came home. They found out that someone ate their porridge and also broke the chair.

They decided to look around some more and when they got upstairs to the bedroom, they found out that someone slept on their beds.

Just then, Goldilocks woke up and saw the three bears. She jumped up and ran out of the room. She ran away into the forest. And she never returned to the home of the three bears.

7. Where did Goldilocks find an empty house?

In a ...

- A. city
- B. town
- C. jungle
- D. village

8. What did she find at the table in the kitchen?

She found three ...

- A. plates of rice
- B. cups of coffee
- C. glasses of water
- D. three bowls of porridge

9. "... she was feeling a little tired." (paragraph 3, line 1).

What does the underlined word mean?

- A. embarrassed
- B. exhausted
- C. pointed
- D. spoiled

10. Based on the text, what do you think the character of Goldilocks?

- A. nice
- B. wise
- C. rude
- D. polite